
 

2016-18 E-119 Tri and Tri+ Forks Replacement Program 
 
Following reports of a potential bonding issue between the fork and stem insert, Argon 18 has set up a replacement 
program for all forks on E-119 Tri and E-119 Tri+ bikes produced between 2016 and 2018.  
 
This Replacement Program is applicable to forks of all sizes as per the following SKUs:  

 E119T.X.232A.XXX 
 INT.E119T.X.232A.XXX 
 FK.E119T.X.232A 

 E119T+.X.233A.XXX 
 INT.E119T+.X.233A.XXX 
 FK.E119T+.X.233A 

 
The 2016-2018 E-119 Tri and E-119 Tri+ models can be recognized by their artworks as shown in pictures below:  

2016-2018 E-119 Tri (233A) 2016-2018 E-119 Tri+ (232A) 
 
 
Any E-119 Tri or E-119 Tri+ bike produced between 2016 and 2018 equipped with its original fork should be brought back 
to an Argon 18 Authorized retailer.  
 
If the retailer where the bike was purchased is no longer an Argon 18 Authorized Retailer, or is unidentified, please contact 
the Argon Customer Service directly by filling in the form available online at https://www.argon18.com/support/contact-
us. A replacement fork will be sent to you.  
 
CAUTION: The bike should not be ridden until the replacement fork has been received and installed. 
 
  

https://www.argon18.com/support/contact-us


 

The replacement fork for both E-119 Tri and E-119 Tri+ affected by this potential bonding issue will feature a generic 
artwork as shown in the image below. 

 
 
The replacement fork product code is as follows: 
• FK.119+.X.003A 

 
 
For any additional questions or information, please contact your Argon 18 Customer Service Representative. 
 
Please note that the E-119 Tri and E-119 Tri+ models produced from 2019 onwards as shown below are not affected by 
this replacement program: 
 

2019 E-119 Tri (283A) 2019 E-119 Tri+ (284A) 

 


